

The Bemrose School



Uttoxeter New Road, Derby, DE22 3HU Executive Headteacher: Mr N. Wilkinson B.Ed Hons. NPQH.

Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Road Safety

In each newsletter, I comment on the parking around school asking parents to drive with care, not parking or driving on the pavement and acting responsibly in and around our school.

Unfortunately, we have had a pupil hit by a car and on a separate incident, a parent has driven into a residents wall when making a three point turn.

We have to learn that our actions will injure our children; we are all parents and need to act responsibly. I have agreed that parents driving without responsibility will be reported to the relevant authorities and they will take action.

WE WANT OUR CHILDREN TO BE SAFE

DON'T:

- Park on the pavement
- Drive on the pavement
- Drive without thought for everyone.

The best drivers are aware that they must be safe.

Alert today – Alive tomorrow!





















